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Submission: The SRV that Dungog Shire has applied for is really needed. We have no state funded roads. All are classified as

local. This is a great burden that needs addressing by all of us over the 7 years. The increases are over 7 years which gives the
council the ability to look at fixing our roads and bridges. we will pay higher the first two years but after this time the increases
lessen and it is only on our general rates.

This SRV applications gives Dungog Shire Council a push in the right direction that we as rate payers need to support.





